
East Troy All Sports Booster Club 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

November 2, 2015 
 

MEETING:  Was called to order at 7:04pm by President Ted Zess. 
 
PRESENT:  Debbie Hodges, John Stockowitz, Dawn Kloth, Ted Zess, Lisa Ciriacks, Nancy Zewiske,  
Kathy Freeman, Andrea Ward, Rosemary Martin, Mary Harding, Steve Rostkowski, Nick Datka, Jami 
Rose, Dave Dodge, Laura Kaminski, Steve Collins, Stacey Kuehn 
 
INTRODUCTIONS:  Nancy Zewiske who is a new Booster Club member with 2 kids in ETHS joined us. 
 
NEW MEMBERS:  Sheril Oldenburg and Joe & Nancy Zewiske are new annual members.  Tom and Karen 
Smith and Jenny, William, Sean & Emily Cox are new lifetime members. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Dave Dodge motioned to approve the report.  Rosemary Martin seconded.  All in 
favor.  Motion carried. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  $1,456.00 was spent on programs, $400.00 on the FBLA Halloween Bash.  
Debbie Hodges motioned to accept the report.  Steve Collins seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
DISBURSEMENTS:  There were no new disbursements this month. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Concessions:  Wrestling – Carol Foley and Tammy Cadman will co-chair, Mary Harding will meet 
with them.  Girls Basketball – Liz Weber will chair.  Boys Basketball will be co-chaired by Lisa 
Ciriacks, Laura Kaminski and Stephanie. 

2. Outdoor concessions will be moved inside on Wednesday night, Nov. 4th at 6pm.  Debbie will 
email a reminder. 

3. High School athletic field: John Stockowitz is still waiting for prices.  Bob Ellis has the information 
from Whitnall HS.   

4. Wall of Fame:  the committee has only received 2 nominations so far, plus 2 more possible ones.  
The next committee meeting was scheduled for December 2nd at 6:00pm but has been 
postponed. John will advise when the meeting will take place. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

1. We need to make sure the senior parents are aware of the requirement changes that were 
made for the Senior Banquet and Scholarship criteria.  Mary will contact all senior parents 
through Skyward.  Debbie will send a list of the concession chair names to Mary and Stacey. 

 
Our next meeting will be on Monday, December 7th at 7:00pm. 
 
Dawn Kloth motioned to adjourn.  Dave seconded.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:43pm. 
Respectfully submitted, Debbie Hodges 


